
Week beginning Monday 7th January 2020  

This week in Chestnut 
 

Welcome back to our returning children and hello to new starters. 
 

 

Book of the week: 
Little Red Riding Hood 

 

 

Rhyme of the week: 
Peter Hammers with One Hammer 

 

Sound of the week: 

E e 
 

You are invited to... 
 

‘Stay and Learn’ on Monday 13th January from 9.00am 
to 9.30am. You will be able to talk to staff about how to 
support your child with reading. You can also look at 
your child’s record of achievement and spend time 
playing with your child in the classroom. Please join us 
for posh pop and a biscuit. 
 
All families will receive a handout out about reading in 
the Early Years. 

 

Outdoors: 
 developing our gross motor skills 

 acting out the story of ‘The Three Little 
Pigs’ 

 practicing literacy and Maths skills 
 
At Forest School 
Following a string trail  
and developing  
communication skills. 
 

 

Indoors: 
 reading traditional tales 

 being imaginative with a knights and 
princesses 

 
 retelling the story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood 

 listening and singing nursery rhymes 

 learning time words  

Dates for your diary: 
Monday 6th January 
11th November to 15th January 
 
Monday 13th January 

 
 

School closed for a Teacher Training Day 
Remember to complete your Primary School application 
if your child leaves in July 2020. 
Stay and learn session focused on reading. 

 

We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your child’s 
keyworker or any of the staff in Chestnut.  Sally, Richelle and Kath 


